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‘Be courageous, be strong. Let all that you do be done in love’ 1 Corinthians 16 v 

13-14 

Last week on Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. It was wonderful to see the children dressed up as their favourite 

book characters and with their decorated t-shirts. Thank you to everyone for supporting the event. Today in Collective 

Worship the School Council handed out the prizes for the bookmark competition. Well done to all of our winners for 

their fabulous entries.  

Maple Class have been busy with their orienteering lessons this week. Letters written in different shapes were hidden 

around the school field. The children then had to work in teams to retrieve all 10 letters that matched their shape. Each 

time they found a letter, they had to return it to their ‘base’. Afterwards, they had to rearrange and unscramble their 

letters to reveal the mystery word. The quickest team to complete this were the winners!  

Our Worship leaders have also been busy this week delivering Collective Worship in classes on Thursday. The children 

planned the worship themselves and then in pairs delivered a special worship to each class. The worship leaders taught 

the classes how Christians would say that Jesus feeling amazed, compassionate and angry gives them permission to feel 

these things as they experience the world as it is around them.  This means that,  no matter what, they can bring all the 

confusion, hurt and pain – as well as joy and wonder – that they feel to Jesus, believing that he understands. Worship 

leaders helped our classes to consider who supports them with their emotions and the emotions they feel.  We are so 

proud of our worship leaders for taking their roles so seriously and with such diligence.  

Today we also celebrated our musicians in school. Mrs Tir our music teacher has been helping the children prepare a 

special celebration celebration assembly to showcase the children's unique skills and talents. It was a real treat to listen 

to the children and see how much they have progressed since the last time we heard them perform. They also show 

cased our core value of 'courage' by performing in front of an audience of 190 pupils and approximately 20 staff. Well 

done everyone. I would also like to thank Mrs Tir and Mrs Francis for organising this event for the children.  

Next week we look forward to waving Year 6 off on their residential experience! Information has been sent via Class 

Dojo to Year 6 parents.  



Diary Dates 

March 2024 

11th - 22nd      Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel Event 2024 

18th - 20th      Year 6 Grafham Water residential 

20th                 Happy School Bag collection 

22nd                KS1 Rugby Skills Festival (12 selected pupils only) 

26th                 Parents Evening 

                         Whole school road safety assembly 

27th                 Juniper, Maple, Olive & Palm morning church service 

                         Ash, Birch & Cedar afternoon church service 

28th                Last day of spring term 

 

April 2024 

1st - 15th       Easter Holidays 

15th                Training day (staff only in school) 

16th                Children back in school 

18th                KS2 Open classrooms 

19th                Maple class Life in Ancient Egypt Day 

 

May 2024 

7th                  Year 3 faith tour 

13th - 17th     National SATs Week 

15th                Class photographs 

20th - 24th     Walk to school week 

22nd               Year 6 Transfer Festival 

 

School Meal Charge Increase 

From April 2024, the cost of a school meal for children in KS2 (Juniper, Maple, Olive and Palm)  will increase from £2.41 

per meal per child to £2.53 per meal per child.   

This increase is due to an increase from the provider in the price of a school meal.   

This will take affect from our return on Tuesday 16 April 2024 with the increase showing on ParentPay on our return. 



Whole School Swimming 

Our return after the Easter holidays we see the return of the pop up swimming pool in the playground for the children's 

swimming lessons.  Letters will be sent home next week with full details and a list of FAQ's.  We are really happy that all 

pupils, including Reception will be taking part this year. 

Parents Evening Reminder 

Our next parents evening takes place on Tuesday 26 March 2024.  Letters were sent home with the children at the end 

of February on our return after half term.  If you have not yet book and cannot find the letter which informs you of the 

student key to book your appointment, please contact Mrs Francis in the school office Monday to Thursday between 

8am - 4pm who will be able to help you.   

 

We are really excited about the introduction of a new school house system at Clifton All Saints Academy but we need 

your help! 

To enable us to set up the new system, we would like to invite all of our pupils, parents and carers to be involved by 

completing the google form via the link below with your child.   

https://forms.gle/2BxX5Pk62yUJSugQA 

We look forward to your responses. 

 

 

Clifton All Saints Academy will be taking part in this years Big Walk and Wheel which runs from Monday 11 March to 

Friday 22 March.  We would like to encourage all pupils, teachers and parents to walk, wheel, ride their bikes or scooters 

to school for this years challenge.   

This is Sustrans 15th year of the Big Walk and Wheel event which tries to make everyone have an active journey to 

school, improve air quality where they live and help them to discover how these changes benefit their world.  

The challenge is free to take part. 

https://forms.gle/2BxX5Pk62yUJSugQA


PTA News 

Chocolate competition  

Over the next couple of weeks, you will be able to purchase a chocolate bar via ParentPay, these will then be given out 

to the children on Friday 22nd March. Inside some of the chocolate bars will be a winning golden ticket. If the child wins 

a golden ticket they will have won a prize and can claim their prize during the next week. We have lots of fabulous prizes 

to be won including; 

• ️£100 football camp voucher 

• ️Animal edge voucher 

• ️Win popcorn and movie for your class 

• ️Be a head teacher for the day  

• ️Roald Dahl books  

Chocolate bars can be purchased via ParentPay over the next week until Friday 15th March.  

Many thanks for your continued support and if you have any queries please contact us via 

email pta@cliftonallsaintsacademy.co.uk 

  

PTA team.  
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French Lunchtime Club 

Would you like your child to learn French? 

If so, you can now sign up for them to attend after February half term.  Take a 

look at the flyer below for full details.  Spaces are limited so please be quick.  

Existing pupils will be automatically enrolled and an invoice will be sent to secure 

their space. 

 

 

 

 

 

Drama Club  

We are really pleased to inform you that Drama Club with Dini will continue in the 

summer term with Reception children also able to attend.  Please see information 

from Dini below along with a link to her website for booking: 

 

Dini can’t wait to teach you all at Clifton All Saints.Professional TV and stage 

actress Davina, known as Dini, has been teaching for 20 years and teaches in 

many theatre schools including Emil Dale in Hitchin. Dini’s classes centre around 

the 4 C’s which are Confidence, Concentration, Communication and Coordination. 

These core elements help children thrive both in and out of school as well as have 

a lot of fun! Check out my website for more info on 

me https://www.dinisshowstoppers.com/ 

Tuesdays 3.30 to 4.30 

April 16th to July 16th £65Year 1-6 

Brand new booking system through the website!!! Be fast, only 20 places 

available, first come first serve! https://www.dinisshowstoppers.com/ 

 

 

Ivel Valley Weekly Bulletin 

Please find below a link to this weeks Ivel Valley Bulleting.  This contains various information which you may find useful. 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3902005 

https://www.dinisshowstoppers.com/
https://www.dinisshowstoppers.com/
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3902005


 

Church Information 

 



Information from External Organisations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And Finally... 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend with your families.  

Miss Byrne 


